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Important Notice to Customers Presenting Checks
Policy Change Effective January 23, 2013

Please note that when you provide a check for payment to the United States Bankruptcy Court for
the Northern District of Georgia, you authorize the Court to either (a) use information from your
check to make a one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or (b) process the payment as
a check transaction.

Privacy Act - A Privacy Act Statement required by 5 U.S.C. §522a (e) (3) stating our authority for
soliciting and collecting the information from your check, and explaining the purposes and routine
uses which will be made of your check information, is available from our internet site at
(http://www.fms.treas.gov/otcnet/index.html), or call toll free at 1-866-945-2920 to obtain a copy
by mail. Furnishing the check information is voluntary, but a decision not to do so may require
you to make payment by some other method. If you have any questions, feel free to call our
Financial office at (404)215-1132.

NOTE - DEBTOR'S CHECKS ARE NOT ACCEPTED.
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